Date

Your Ref
Qur Ref
Contact

Extension
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4/0612/97CA
Mrs Higenbottam

.2376

Mr and Mrs Drew
Ridgeways
Toms Hill Road

 Aldbury

Tring .
Herts HP23 5SA
Civic Centre Hemel Hempstead
Herts HP1 1HH
{01442) 60161 Switchboard
(01442) 228376 Directline

Dear Mr and Mrs Drew
REMOVAL OF TREES WITHIN THE ALDBURY CONSERVATION AREA
| am writing with reference to the above matter.

The Council has considered your proposal to Aremove two Cherry and two
Laburnums from your front garden and replant them with more suitable species.
There is no objection to this proposal.

The Woodlands Officer, in response to your request for suitable replacement
species, has suggested the following;

Creatagus monogyna ‘Stricta’
Carpinus betulas ‘Fastigiata’
Robinia psuedoacacia ‘Frisia’
Sorbus aria ‘Joseph Rock’
Sorbus aucuparia

Sorbus aria ‘Majestica’

If you have any queries please do not hesitate in contacting me.

Yours sincerely,

Hilda Higenbottam (Mrs)

Senior Planning Officer
Planning Department



